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Gretna Green School

15 Gretna Green Drive

Miramichi, NB  E1V 5V6

Principal: Keith Comeau
 

                                                                    

 Vice-Principal: Krista Bransfield
Phone:  506 778-6099 * Fax 506 778-6143
MEMO
TO:  2B PARENTS

RE:  HOMEWORK
DATE:  SEPTEMBER 12, 2016

Homework

Homework will be assigned weekly; it will be sent home Monday and is to be returned on Friday.  Students will have a weekly Spelling Test on Friday.  Typically, students will be assigned two levelled books; one reading comprehension activity; ten spelling words; and a math review.  
Nightly Reading
Students should read at least ten minutes nightly.  This should include, but is not limited to, the levelled books sent home.  I am working with the children to choose their own “Good Fit” books (books that are at their reading ability and interest level).  They can certainly supplement their nightly reading with books from home!

Spelling  
Typically students will review “No Excuse” words for the end of Grade Two as well as other high frequency words.  They will have a spelling test each Friday.  I encourage students to check out the interactive site https://www.spellingcity.com/2Bransfield/ each week for fun spelling activities.
Reading Comprehension
In May, Grade Two students will write the Provincial Literacy Assessment (Reading).  To help prepare them, students will complete a weekly reading comprehension activity (typically a short passage with multiple choice or short answer questions.

Mathematics
Please see Mrs. Blakely-Doucette’s memo regarding Mathematics homework.
Contact

Should you have any questions or concerns about your child’s homework, please don’t hesitate me at 778-6099 or branskrm@nbed.nb.ca.  

